



**Meeting of:** Rochdale Township Action and Resources  
 Delegated Sub-Committee  
**Date:** Thursday, 11th January, 2018  
**Time:** 6.15 pm.  
**Venue:** Rochdale Town Hall, The Esplanade,  
 Rochdale, OL16 1AB

This agenda gives notice of items to be considered in private as required by Regulations 5 (4) and (5) of The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012.

Item No.	AGENDA	Page No
1.	<b>APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE</b>	
	To receive any apologies for absence.	
2.	<b>DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST</b>	
	Members are required to declare any disclosable pecuniary, personal or personal and prejudicial interests they may have and the nature of those interests relating to items on this agenda and/or indicate if S106 of the Local Government Finance Act 1992 applies to them.	
3.	<b>URGENT ITEMS OF BUSINESS</b>	
	To determine whether there are any additional items of business which, by reason of special circumstances, the Chair decides should be considered at the meeting as a matter of urgency.	
4.	<b>ITEMS FOR EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS</b>	
	To determine any items on the agenda, if any, where the public are to be excluded from the meeting.	
5.	<b>MINUTES</b>	4 - 10
	To consider the Minutes of the meeting of Rochdale Township Action and Resources Delegated Sub-Committee held 19 <sup>th</sup> October 2017.	
6.	<b>HEALEY AREA FORUM</b>	11 - 15
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Thursday, 21 <sup>st</sup> September 2017	
7.	<b>SPOTLAND AND FALINGE AREA FORUM</b>	16 - 21

	To note the minutes of a meeting held Monday, 2 <sup>nd</sup> October 2017	
8.	<b>MILKSTONE AND DEEPLISH AREA FORUM</b>	22 - 27
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Monday, 16 <sup>th</sup> October 2017	
9.	<b>CASTLETON AREA FORUM</b>	28 - 33
	To note the minutes of the meetings of the Area Forum held Tuesday, 14 <sup>th</sup> November 2017 (Annual General Meeting and the Ordinary meeting)	
10.	<b>SPOTLAND AND FALINGE AREA FORUM</b>	34 - 40
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Thursday, 16 <sup>th</sup> November 2017	
11.	<b>KINGSWAY AREA FORUM</b>	41 - 43
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Thursday, 23 <sup>rd</sup> November 2017	
12.	<b>BAMFORD AND OAKENROD AREA FORUM</b>	44 - 49
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Monday, 4 <sup>th</sup> December 2017	
13.	<b>MILKSTONE AND DEEPLISH AREA FORUM</b>	50 - 53
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Monday, 4 <sup>th</sup> December 2017	
14.	<b>BALDERSTONE AND KIRKHOLT COMMUNITY MEETING</b>	54 - 56
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Tuesday, 5 <sup>th</sup> December 2017	
15.	<b>BRIMROD, MARLAND AND SUDDEN AREA FORUM</b>	57 - 59
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Thursday, 7 <sup>th</sup> December 2017	
16.	<b>ROCHDALE TOWNSHIP COMMUNITIES AND ENGAGEMENT PRIORITY GROUP</b>	60 - 61
	To note the minutes of a meeting held Wednesday, 18 <sup>th</sup> October 2017	
17.	<b>OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER - ON-STREET PERMIT PARKING PLACES (DISABLED BAY) (24 HOURS) - ROCHDALE</b>	62 - 70
	The Sub- Committee to consider objections to the proposed Traffic Regulation Order, Borough of Rochdale ((Civil Enforcement of Traffic	

	Contraventions) (Various Streets) (Rochdale Township) Order 2008) (Amendment) (No.142)	
18.	<b>OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER - MALVERN STREET WEST AND CLAREMONT ROAD, ROCHDALE</b>	71 - 81
	The Sub-Committee to consider objections to the proposed Borough of Rochdale (Malvern Street West, Rochdale) (Prohibition of Driving) Order and the Borough of Rochdale ((Civil Enforcement of Traffic Contraventions) (Various Streets) (Rochdale Township) Order 2008) (Amendment) (No. 141)	
19.	<b>OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER - INGS LANE, ROCHDALE</b>	82 - 90
	The Sub-Committee to consider objections to the proposed Traffic Regulation Order, Borough of Rochdale ((Civil Enforcement of Traffic Contraventions) (Various Streets) (Rochdale Township) Order 2008) (Amendment) (No.132)	
20.	<b>ROCHDALE TOWNSHIP FUNDS 2017/18</b>	91 - 129
	The Sub-Committee to consider a report that enables Members to allocate expenditure and resources from the Rochdale Township Fund 2017/18 to proposed projects across the Township	

### **Rochdale Township Action and Resources Delegated Sub-Committee**

#### **Members:**

Councillor Shakil Ahmed

Councillor Cecile Biant

Councillor Kathleen Nickson

Councillor Patricia Sullivan

Councillor Mohammed Zaman

Councillor Sultan Ali

Councillor Kieran Heakin

Councillor Billy Sheerin

Councillor Peter Winkler

For more information about this meeting, please contact

Peter Thompson

Governance and Committee Services, Rochdale Borough Council,

Level 2, Number One Riverside

Rochdale

OL16 1XU

Telephone: 01706 924715

e-mail: [peter.thompson@rochdale.gov.uk](mailto:peter.thompson@rochdale.gov.uk)

